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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 
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Wednesday 19th July 

Dear Parents, 

I wanted to end this academic year by thanking you for your continued support and trust in our school 

community. It has been a year filled with growth, learning, and memorable experiences for our children, and 

I am honoured to have been a part of their journey.  

Our end of year results in all year groups were a huge credit to both your children and the amazing team at 

Springfield. Our year 6 children achieved fantastic results. 80% of children met the expected standard in 

Reading, 80% in Writing and 89% in Maths. Well above the national averages (73%, 71% and 73%). 

Throughout the year, we have witnessed your children’s progress, both academically and personally. It has 

been a pleasure to see all the children grow and their enthusiasm for learning. It is our aim to cultivate a love 

for learning and a genuine care for their school and each other.  

Looking ahead, we have exciting plans for the upcoming year. It is important we strive to continue to create 

a strong partnership between home and school, recognising the vital role parents play in their children’s 

education. We value your input and ideas, and we encourage you to share any feedback to help us further 

improve the educational experience we offer.  

One of the areas we will be enhancing is our extra curricular activities after school. More information will 

follow for the new academic year.  

Finally, as we celebrate the end of the year it is time for us to say goodbye to our amazing year 6 children I 

want you to know how incredibly proud both myself, Mr Willett and all the staff at Springfield are of you. 

Remember this is not an end but also a beginning. I know you are well equipped with the skills, knowledge, 

confidence and values to thrive at your next school.  

This year has been so special, 

We’ve watched you learn and grow. 

But now the time has come for you, 

To spread your wings and go. 

So hold your head up proudly, 

We know that you’ll go far. 

You’ll be a shining beacon, 

Just being who you are. 

Thank you  

T Storr 

Principal 


